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Anzeline, Peter R

From: Goudeau, Ronda L

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 10:52 AM

To: LACC All Users

Subject: STUDENT SERVICES & HOLMES HALL CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

LA City College Construction Program 

Student Services Center & Holmes Hall Projects 

On Monday, January 27th, the construction phase for the New Student Services Center and Holmes 
Hall projects will commence.  Access around the construction site will be provided from the parking 
structure and from the Student Union building to the main campus.  Monroe Street will continue to be 
partially blocked with construction fencing, but will continue to provide narrow access to the main 
campus. 

The Old Library will be leveled and a new Student Services Center will be constructed on the same 
pad.  Soft demolition (low noise) will start the 2nd week of February.  The noisy, heavy demolition, is 
expected to start the middle of March and last through April.  Please be prepared for these necessary 
activities.  

Student Services Center is scheduled to be completed by Fall 2015 and the Holmes Hall project 
completion is expected by Spring 2015. 

We apologize for the inconveniences that the construction activities will create. 

We are excited about these new projects that will enhance the learning experience at LA City 
College. 

You may contact Scot Tedisco, Project Manager, with any questions at ext. 3087. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renee’ D. Martinez, President 
Los Angeles City College 
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